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January 18, 2014 

 

Beth Aldrich 
ConocoPhillips Corporation 
34501 East Quincy Ave, Building 1 
Watkins, Co 80137 
 

Subject: Form 4 Sundry Notice – Watkins 30-5 8H, 5H, 4H, 5GH 

Dear Mrs. Aldrich: 

To aid in the submittal of a Form 4 Sundry Notice, please accept this letter as record of CB&I’s actions to meet 
the requirements for baseline water monitoring as part of the Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
(COGCC) Rule 609 for the proposed Watkins 30-5 8H, 5H, 4H, 5GH locations (Locations).  

On January 9, 2014 CB&I attempted to sample well permit no. 58889. However, upon searching the property no 
evidence of a sampleable well could be located. Therefore, due to the absence of water wells located within ½ 
mile of the Locations, it is recommended that a Form 4 Sundry Notice be prepared for the Locations. 

To meet the requirements of ConocoPhillips’ MOU with Arapahoe County, CB&I will proceed with attempts to 
collect a baseline sampled from well permit number 202279 located within 1 mile of the Locations. 

If you have any questions regarding this letter please don’t hesitate to contact me at 303-741-7052. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Daisie Young, G.I.T. 
Geologist, CB&I 

Please Reply To:  Daisie Young 
Phone: 303-741-7052 
E-Mail Address:  daisie.young@cbi.com  

mailto:daisie.young@cbi.com�

